Republic of Htl;ﬁbilipniuzs
Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

September 27, 2021

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 0005 51 s. 2021

VIRTUAL ORIENTATION ON CAREER GUIDANCE ROGRAM (CGP)
FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2021-2022

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1 Attached is DepEd Memorandum DM-OUCI-2021-410 from the Office of the
Undersecretary for Curriculum and Instruction, dated September 21, 2021, inviting

participants to attend the Orientation on Career Guidance Program (CGP) for School
Year 2021-2022.

2. Participants to this activity are the Regional and Division Supervisors In-Charge of
Career Guidance Program, Guidance Counselors/Designates, and Career Guidance

Advocates.

3. Other details relative to the implementation of Career Guidance Program are
stipulated in the above-mentioned DepEd issuance.

4, All the concerned Schools Division Superintendents shall ensure the 100%
attendance of the expected participants.

5 Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.
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MEMORANDUM
DM-0OUCI-2021-410

TO d MINISTER, MBHTE - BARMM
REGIONAL DIRECTORS
EsP REGIONAL SUPERVISORS
GUIDANCE COUNSELOR/DESIGNATE
IDANCE ADVOCATE

FROM 3 DIOSD M. SAN ANTONIO /), ,- ~ 076~
Undersectetary for Curriculum and Instruction

SUBJECT ORIENTATION ON CAREER GUIDANCE PROGRAM
FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2021-2022 (DM-CUCI-2021-347)

DATE : SEPTEMBER 21, 2021

The Bureau of Curriculum Development will hold the Orientation on Career
Guidance Program for S.Y. 2021-2022 based on DM-OUCI-2021-347 on
October 1, 2021, from 8:00 AM — 12:00 NN via MS Teams.

This activity aims to:

1. orient DepEd implementers about the Career Guidance Program for
S.Y.2021- 2022;

2. discuss issues and concerns relevant to the implementation of
Career Guidance Program; and

3. create regional, division, and school plan of actions on the
implementation of Career Guidance Program.

All EsP Regional Supervisors, ESP Division Supervisors, Guidance
Counselors/Designates, and Career Guidance Advocates are enjoined to
participate in this activity. Kindly register through this link on or before
September 29, 2021: https://bit.ly/2Xv1CcE.

Immediate dissemination and compliance to this memo is directed.
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